
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 8:02 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: GR 24 Comment

For you?

From: Ryan Santini [mailto:santini.ryan@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2019 7:38 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: GR 24 Comment

Hello,

Upon reviewing GR 24,1 noticed that (B)6 does not include all of the protection orders. Seems to me that this
should include more than 2 orders given the rationale for having the 2 to begin with.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ryan Santini
(808) 457-6063
237 W. Kellogg Rd
Bellingham, WA
98226


